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Dear Alumni, 

The HVAC systems in several of the dormitories are beyond repair and 

need to be replaced.  We need to raise $500K by November 2019, and I 

am personally asking each of you to donate what you can to make this 

happen. 

Great strides have been made at our alma mater in the past few months—

increased enrollment, doubling freshman admissions over last year; and 

many improvements to the campus infrastructure.  

However, we need to address this major issue, if we are to keep these 

students, and the momentum going on improving the campus.  

Send your donations to the National Alumni Association or the Office of 

Alumni Affairs and designate it as Campus Renovation Campaign and 

indicate that it is part of your annual giving. 

Thanks for your support of our alma mater! 

 

John 

 

Dr. John T. Larkins, President 

National Alumni Association of Saint Augustine’s University 
 

 


